
PREMIER MEDICAL LABORATORY
35-37 PROGRESS STREET, STE A-2, EDISON, NJ 08820

PHONE: (908)754-4300  FAX: (908)754-4301

Tuesday, March 22, 2022

Dear Valued Client,

The Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) COVID-19 Claims Reimbursement

to Health Care Providers and Facilities for Testing, Treatment, and Vaccine Administration for

the Uninsured, which included laboratories, is ending due to insufficient funds*.

Effective today, March 22nd, the HRSA program will no longer accept claims for COVID testing

and treatment for uninsured patients.  With this change, Premier Medical Laboratory will

discontinue our HRSA process for uninsured patients and will bill them directly.  This applies to

COVID-19 PCR and for COVID Ab testing.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the laboratory.

Sincerely,

Premier Medical Laboratory

*See “Important Update Regarding Submission of Claims”

https://www.hrsa.gov/CovidUninsuredClaim
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